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Two Sales of Work have been held this year ; one at 
Easter, in the Morrin College, to the Trustees of which we 
tender our sincere thanks, and the other at Christmas in 
our own rooms. The Sewing Meetings are still continued, 
and a number of articles are now ready for sale.

Two Concerts have been held under Miss Chesley’s 
management.

The Meetings held in the rooms are as follows :—

MONDAY—In-dore Mission Meeting.

A Harvest Festival, originated and successfully carried 
through by Miss Roberts, was held in September, and 
realized the sum of $48.

This institution was honored in July, by an informal 
visit from Her Royal Highness the Princess Louise, who 
manifested much interest in the work, and inscribed her 
name on the visitors book.

We regret that we were unable to send delegates to the 
International Conference, held in Cleveland in the month 
June, but special meetings were held here, and interesting 
and instructive papers read on the subjects that were dis­
cussed at the Conference. A report of our work was sent, 
and a message of greeting telegraphed from Titus 3-15.

The Committee greatly regret that their funds will not 
permit them to continue to carry on the Coffee Room as a 
branch of the Association.

The long delay in obtaining the Government grant, 
caused much inconvenience, and a great deal of time was 
spent in making money instead of being devoted to other 
and higher purposes ; but the necessary expenses had to be 
paid, and the Committee greatly rejoice, that by God’s 
blessing, their efforts have been successful, and they have 
been kept free from the oppressive thraldom of debt.

The Government grant was received last month, and is 
thankfully acknowledged ; also, the services of T. H. Oliver, 
Esq., in obtaining the same, and giving much valuable 
information.
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